Screenwriting Research Network Executive
[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes of Executive meeting 14:00 (Vienna time) 29th April 2016 (by Skype)

Present: Claus Tieber (Chair), Ian Macdonald (Minutes), Adam Ganz, Kerstin Stutterheim, Louise Lindbom

1. Stockholm Conference

Since the last meeting it has become apparent that financial/institutional support is still not entirely in place for the Stockholm Conference. LL and CT offered some information about this, and it appeared that while the Swedish Film Institute and the Stockholm School of Dramatic Arts was still supporting the event, there was still a shortfall in the necessary funding. In addition, LL’s own personal situation had changed within the last few months, making it more difficult to call on institutional support. The Executive commiserated with LL, and expressed sincere regrets that she had experienced such difficulties.
LL indicated that there was still an application pending with one funder, and the result would be known within 2 weeks. 2 x keynotes had agreed to attend, and around 100 abstracts had been selected by the conference committee. The Executive offered to write a letter of support, if needed.
Action: CT
The Executive decided to also begin preparations for a change of venue, and to give notice to LL that if there was no further progress within 2 weeks, the conference could not be held in Stockholm.  CT would also make enquiries with contacts, to see if there were other sources as yet untapped.
Action:  CT
There were discussions about who might be approached to take this on at short notice. It was felt that keeping the Scandi character and location would be good if possible, but there were few options. KR thought it possible but unlikely that Aalto University would have the resources to take it on. KS suggested Bournemouth University might be willing, and IM suggested Leeds Beckett University, in partnership with the University of Leeds. It was decided to ask KS and IM to approach the relevant managers, to ascertain the possibility of holding the conference in these institutions.
Action:  KS, IM


It was also decided to contact SRN members as quickly as possible, to try to head off the possibility of people making travel and accommodation arrangements, which might not be able to be changed or cancelled.
Action: IM, LL
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